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SUBJECT: Donated Computers from Federal Agencies 

 

 

From time to time, the NH Department of Education receives donated computers from federal 

agencies for the purpose of distributing them to NH schools in need of additional equipment. 

Federal policy requires agencies to update their equipment every 3 years. Current specs on these 

computers are generally as follows: 

 

Dell Servers: 

 Dell Power edge 2500, Raid 5 array, towers 

 Dell Power edge 2600, Raid 5 array, rack mounts 

 

Desktops: 

 Dell CPU Tower 

 Dell 17 or 19” monitor 

 

Several photos are attached to give you an idea of the typical units. If you have schools with 

computers to student ratios greater than 5:1 or schools that are in need of additional servers, and 

you could put these units to use almost immediately, please submit a request using this link.  

 

Our IT staff will contact you to schedule a time to deliver the equipment to you. 

 

Questions? Email me at chiggins@ed.state.nh.us or 603-271-2453. 

 

 

  
 

https://spreadsheets.google.com/viewform?formkey=dHJZT095VGpsV2pxU0VPQlBhNEFXOGc6MA
mailto:chiggins@ed.state.nh.us


   
 

 

 

  


